
CIRCULAR LETTER 2877 – JULY 5, 2001

TO:  Members of the Bureau

FROM:  Donna Knepper

RE:  Circular Letter 2876 – July 1, 2001 Rate Revision

It has been brought to our attention that there were two errors in the rates published June 29,
2001.  They are:

•  Codes 9054 and 9056 were to be eliminated and the exposure reassigned to code
9052 – Hotel – all other employees & salesperson, drivers.  The original rates were
published with codes 9054 and 9056.  These codes have been eliminated and the
new rate for code 9052 is $2.03

•  The USL&HW per claim and multiple claim accident limitations have been
amended to reflect the correct limits.

•  The footnotes for codes 6703 and 6704 referenced loss costs.  These footnotes have
been amended to reflect “rate” rather than “loss cost”.

We have also been receiving phone calls on the maritime rates.  If the data was available to
develop a manual rate, one was calculated.

To prevent any confusion on accessing the incorrect pages, Circular Letter 2876 has been
amended on the web site with the correct pages.
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